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Tuggerah Station Upgrade
Have your say

The NSW Government is improving 
accessibility at Tuggerah Station
Planning is underway to improve accessibility at Tuggerah Station. The community 
is invited to provide feedback on a Review of Environmental Factors (REF) from 
Wednesday 16 March to Wednesday 6 April 2022. Community feedback will help  
us understand what is important to customers and the community.

Review of Environmental Factors
The Review of Environmental Factors (REF) is a planning document outlining the proposed work, 
potential impacts and mitigation measures.

The document includes comprehensive assessments of the existing environment and potential 
impacts of the project on the following areas including traffic and transport, biodiversity, 
heritage, noise and vibration and visual impacts.
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Key features of the proposal, subject to detailed design

Key features of the proposed upgrade include:

•	 new pedestrian footbridge, lifts and stairs 
connecting the Pacific Highway, commuter car 
park and station platforms

•	 new lifts and stairs

•	 new and extended canopies at station platforms

•	 new family accessible, and male and female 
ambulant toilets

•	 platform widening to improve customer 
accessibility 

•	 demolition of the existing footbridge, stairs and 
connecting ramps

•	 upgrades to station entrances including 
landscaping and new bicycle hoops

•	 15 accessible parking spaces in the commuter  
car park

•	 accessibility upgrades to bus stops, and kiss and 
ride spaces

•	 improvements to CCTV, lighting and wayfinding 
signage

•	 new and upgraded footpaths at station entrances.

•	 subject to planning approval, construction is 
expected to commence in mid 2022 and take up  
to 18 months.

Commuter Car Park project
Planning is also underway to provide additional commuter car parking at Tuggerah. The initiative forms part 
of the $480.9 million commitment to provide additional car spaces for public transport users through the 
Commuter Car Parking Program.



Have your say
The REF is on public display from Wednesday 16 March until 
Wednesday 6 April, and community feedback is invited during  
this time. To view the REF, please scan the QR code or visit  
transport.nsw.gov.au/tuggerah

Feedback can be submitted by:

•	 Emailing: projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

•	 Completing the feedback form at 
	� nsw.gov.au/have-your-say/tuggerah-station-upgrade

•	 Mailing: Transport Access Program – Tuggerah Station Upgrade 
	 Associate Director Environmental Impact Assessment 
	 Transport for NSW 
	 PO Box K659 Haymarket NSW 1240

Your feedback will help us understand what is important to 
customers and the community.

3D model of the proposed upgrade



Tuggerah Station Upgrade

Artist’s impression of the proposed Tuggerah Station Upgrade from the east, subject to detailed design

3D models of the proposed upgrade

Contact us
If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team:

1800 684 490

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

transport.nsw.gov.au/projects-tap

If you need help understanding this information, 
please contact the Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 
1800 684 490.
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